
SUBJECT: Consideration and possible approval of a Non-
Professional Services Contract between Pasadena ISD 
and the City of Pasadena for Police Cadet transportation 
services on June 09, 2025.

BACKGROUND: The City of Pasadena Police Department requested 
assistance from the PISD Transportation Department to 
provide one bus and one driver to transport (21) police 
cadets to Harris County Sheriff's Office Academy located 
at 2316 Atascocita Rd Humble, Texas on June 09, 2025.

The contract term will commence on June 09, 2025, and 
expire on June 10, 2025.  This will help to further develop 
a partnership with the City and is recommended for 
approval.

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: $0.00

RECOMMENDATION: We recommend approval of a Non-Professional 
Services Contract between Pasadena ISD and the City 
of Pasadena for Police Cadet transportation services on 
June 09, 2025.

CABINET MEMBER: Kevin Fornof

CONTACT PERSON: Robert Stock

BOARD MEETING DATE: May 27, 2025


